
 

CALLING ALL PARISHIONERS! 
 

OUR YOUNG ADULT MINISTRY (YAL) HAS PARTNERED WITH “THE LADLE” IN AMBRIDGE FOR A FOOD AND SUPPLIES DRIVE LASTING 

FROM SUNDAY FEBRUARY 18TH TO SUNDAY MARCH 10TH!  

 
  
 
 
 

 

       HOW CAN YOU HELP? 
1. BETWEEN SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 18TH – SUNDAY MARCH 10TH, 

BRING ANY OF THE SUPPLIES LISTED TO CHURCH AND PLACE 
THEM IN THE BOXES NEAR THE TOP OF THE STEPS.  
 

2. MONETARY DONATIONS IN THE FORM OF CASH OR CHECK 
WILL ALSO BE ACCEPTED AND DELIVERED TO THE LADLE 
WITH THE FOOD/SUPPLIES. CHECKS CAN BE MADE OUT TO 
“THE LADLE AND THE HEARTH”. 
 

3. YOUNG ADULTS – COME TO LITURGY ON MARCH 10TH AND 
STAY AFTER TO HELP SORT THE DONATIONS, POSSIBLY 
PARTICIPATE IN DELIVERY, AND ATTEND LUNCH OUT 
AFTERWARDS! MORE DETAILS TO FOLLOW IN OUR TEXT CHAT. 
NOT INCLUDED IN YAL TEXTS? TEXT ALEX (724-544-9232) OR 
KRISTEN (724-417-3771) TO BE ADDED TO THE CHAT!  

 


